
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, July 5, 2022 9:43 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2022 12:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187562 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Scott Lewit 
Telephone: (321) 795-6123 
Email: slewit@aol.com 
Address: 1975 River Shore Drive Indialantic FL 32903 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Scott Lewit 
Account Number: 0435116041 
Address: 1975 River Shore Dr Indialantic FL 32903 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/5/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04432-2022 

FPL has imposed a new 'minimum base use" to bills. For solar users that are banking energy it triples our bill. I am sure 
you are getting a ton of complaints on that. The Commission needs to get on board with Solar. Solar and Batteries are a 
huge contributor to resiliency in particularly after storms. The governor saved us from FPL and bad legislation, but this 
seems to have slipped though. 

Here is my proposed solution- Keep the minimum base BUT PUT THOSE KW WE ARE PAYING FOR INTO OUR 
NETMETERING ACCOUNT. This way we can use that power in the hot summer when solar cannot keep up. 

I have no problem paying this if it goes into the netmetering bank. If not you are charging for something we are not 
getting and I will be joining the many others to protest this get word to the governor and get it entirely reversed. 
Seems he is the only one standing up for Solar in our state government .. Where is this commission? 

Thank you 
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Scott 
 
 
 




